
 Event Announcement 
February 4, 2017 

 
  
 

 
Sk8-Strong is excited to be partnering with the City of Colorado Springs to present the 2017 
Rocky Mountain Rampage.  This year’s Rampage will take place August 18, 19 and 20, at 
Memorial Skate Park near downtown Colorado Springs. 
 
On Friday afternoon, August 18th we will be hosting an open amateur (AM) Street 
competition for Girls, Boys, Women, and Men.  The winner of the women’s competition will 
get a golden ticket to the 2017 Exposure event, and the winner of the Men’s competition 
will get a golden ticket to the Autumn Damn Am contest.   
 
Saturday, August 19th we will be hosting the North American stop for the World Vert 
Championship series.  Competition categories include: Girls, Boys, Men, Women, and 
Masters & Legends.  The Finals of the Vert competition will be live streamed around the 
world. Open qualifying rounds will go off in the morning and the Semi-finals and Finals take 
place in the afternoon.  The winners of the Australia World Vert Championship stop, all 
previous winners of the Rampage Vert competition and the top ranked women and men 
Vert pros are pre-qualified to the semi-final rounds.  As is our tradition at RMR, the previous 
year’s Champions defend their titles in the finals. 
 
Sunday, August 20th, in partnership with World Cup Skateboarding, we will be hosting our 
annual Charity BBQ Bowl Jam.  Competition categories include: Girls, Boys, Women, Men, 
and Masters & Legends.  The winners of the 2016 Bowl Jam are prequalified to the semi-
final rounds.  
 
Sk8-Strong is also excited to be partnering with Carbondale’s Bonedale Revival 
competition set to go off June 16-17, and Breckenridge’s Battle on the Blue taking place on 
July 22nd.  The winners of the Street and Bowl competition for each age category will be 
pre-qualified to the semi-final rounds of the Rocky Mountain Rampage AM Street and Bowl 
Jam competitions. 
 
For more information and registration details go to our WebPage at: www.sk8-strong.org 
 
To get event updates please friend us on Facebook where will be posting event information 
as it becomes available. 
 
Get out and skate today! 
 

http://www.sk8-strong.org/
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